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Kerry Kavanagh

From: Eric Miller [larchcreek@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Monday, August 01, 2011 11:07 AM

To: Kerry Kavanagh

Cc: Eric Miller

Subject: Re: NT: Kerry's email address -- caseworker for Application G-17437 Jennifer & Eric Miller
Hi Kerry,

As we discussed on the phone, I would like to formally request an amendment to change the
requested water rate in our application G17437. The 70gpm was a mistake and we would like to
change the requested amount to 31gpm (0.068 CFES).

Thanks for your effort to get this changed in time for the PFO on 16 August!!

FEric and Jennifer Miller

From: Kerry Kavanagh <kavanakl@wrd.state.or.us>

To: "larchcreek@yahoo.com” <larchcreek@yahoo.com>

Cc: Kerry Kavanagh <kavanakl@wrd.state.or.us>

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2011 10:38 AM

Subject: NT: Kerry's email address -- caseworker for Application G-17437 Jennifer & Eric Miller

Kerry Kavanagh
Water Rights Caseworker
(503) 986-0816

Oregon Water Resources Dept

725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266

front desk (503) 986-0900

fax (503) 986-0901

http://oregon.gov/OWRD

Messages to and from this e-mail address may be available to the public under Oregon law.
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